
 

PLEASE WATCH MY NEW UPDATE VIDEO!!!! 

  

 

Hannah Bennett, South Africa  
  

 

Dear Prayer Partners and Faithful Supporters,  

 

Thank you for your continued prayers and financial support. Here is a video 

update of God working through me in Port Elizabeth. 

 

UPDATE VIDEO 

 

Thank you for taking the time to watch and share with your church family. I 

appreciate your prayer support and/or financial support throughout the years. If 

anyone is interested in finding out more about supporting my ministry in Port 

Elizabeth please contact me at h.bennett@dbmi.org or visit my mission board 

at http://www.dbmi.org.  

In Christ,  

Hannah Bennett 
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